


1. Introduction

Jacana Energy is opposed to all forms of modern slavery and acknowledges the importance of 
supporting Australia's Modern Slavery Act 2018 (Cth) (the Act). This modern slavery 
statement is Jacana Energy's first such statement confirming Jacana Energy's commitment to 
zero-tolerance of modern slavery in any form. 

This statement outlines Jacana Energy's approach in ensuring the risk of modern slavery does 
not encroach into our supply chain through robust procurement plans, as well as our approach 
to risk mitigation and controls. Jacana Energy's risk mitigation strategy includes increasing 
employee awareness through training and continually assessing compliance with our Modern 
Slavery Policy. 

Jacana Energy acknowledges that while it cannot abolish slavery on its own it can monitor and 
engage with its suppliers, contractors and employees to mitigate the risk of any modern 
slavery practices. Jacana Energy is also committed to continual improvement and monitoring 
of its own operating practices so that its legal and ethical obligations in respect of modern 
slavery are adhered to. 

This modern slavery statement was approved by the Board of Directors, the principal governing 
body of Jacana Energy, on 16 November 2022.

Trevor James 

Chair, on behalf of the Board of Directors, Jacana Energy 

8 March 2023
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